
Customers can access their purchase histories online with many retailers. Below are instructions for 
Keurig.com, Amazon.com, Costco, and Walmart. 
 
Keurig.com 
Keurig.com consumers can access their purchase history by visiting Keurig.com and logging into their 
accounts. 

• Online: Once logged in, hover over the Account button in the upper right corner of the page, 
click My Account, then click Orders under the My Account ribbon. Each order can be viewed 
individually, or the entire purchase history may be viewed by clicking Show All beneath the 
initial list of orders. 

• From the Keurig app: Download the Keurig app onto a mobile device and log in. Once logged 
in, tap the "Orders" icon at the bottom of the screen. Each order can be viewed individually, or 

the entire purchase history may be viewed by clicking "Show All" beneath the initial list of 
orders. 

Amazon.com 

Amazon.com customers can access their purchase history by visiting Amazon.com and signing into 
their accounts. 

 
Go to Download Order Reports, under Ordering and shopping preferences in Your Account. Select the 

report type from the dropdown menu. Fill in the start date, end date, and report name. Be sure to 
include the date of your Keurig purchase(s). Then click Request Report. When the report is complete, 

you'll receive an email notification.  
 
To retrieve the report, visit Download Order Reports and select Download. 
 
Costco 

Costco customers can access their purchase history by visiting Costco.com and logging into their 
accounts. Once logged in, select Orders & Purchases and select the time period you want to view. Be 
sure to include the date of your Keurig purchase(s). Right click and save for your records. 
 

Walmart 

Walmart customers can access their purchase history by visiting Walmart.com and logging into their 
accounts. Once logged in, select Account and then select Purchase History. Locate your Keurig Order 

and right click to save for your records. 
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